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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 

Reception - 93.9%  
Yr 1 - 95.2%         Yr 4 - 96.6% 
Yr 2 - 93.1%         Yr 5 - 96.6% 
Yr 3 - 93.8%         Yr 6 - 97.3% 
 
Child absences must be reported 

to the office before 9.30am on 
each day they are not in school.  
Please do not send messages 

direct to teachers. 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Tuesday, 12 December, 9.30am and 
1.30pm, KS2 Production.   

 Thursday, 14 December at 1.30pm and 
Friday 15 December at 9.30pm—Early 

Years and KS1 Nativity. 

 Monday, 18 December—Christmas 
Parties– own clothes Day  

  Tuesday, 19 December—Cinderella 
pantomime at Victoria Halls (R -Y6). 

  Wednesday, 20 December—Hike the 
Pike Y5 and Y6.  Reindeer Run Nursery—

Y4.  All proceeds to Bolton Hospice. 

 Thursday, 21 December—Christmas 
Jumper Day. 

 * Friday, 22 December—2pm Autumn 
term ends. 

 
Please note that lunch 
options may be either 

school dinners or 
packed lunches.   

 
We are unable to allow 

daily flexibility.   
 

Orders most be 
placed and paid for 
on the Weduc app  

 

 
Please remember that school 

starts at 8.45am and finishes at 
3.15pm.  Children must be  

collected promptly at the end of 
the day.   

“Put Big Light On”  
exhibition and free cinema event 

in Bolton this Saturday !  
 

Visit Bolton Town centre this 
Saturday and experience lots of 
activities on Victoria Square, see 
the moon up close and immerse 

yourself in a world of colourful and 
interactive artwork.  

 
Visit the Bolton council website for 

more information about this 
fantastic event!  

 
Also there is a free cinema showing 

at 1pm in the museum of ‘A Boy 
called Christmas’.  

TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE FOR OUR CHRISTMAS               
PRODUCTIONS 

 
 

EYFS & KS1   
Thursday,14 December at 1.30pm and 

Friday,15 December at 9.30am                  
 

KS2  
Tuesday, 12 December at 

 9.30am and 1.30pm 
 


